
Meeting of the Internal Complaints Committee 

 

A meeting of the Internal Complaints Committee of Aggarwal College Ballabgarh 

was held on 18 September, 2023. 

At the outset, welcoming the members of the committee, Principal Dr. Krishan 

Kant extended a warm welcome to the newly appointed members of the Internal 

Complaint Committee. He also appreciated the contribution and efforts of the 

outgoing members of the ICC.  

Ms. Kamal Tandon, the Presiding officer of the Internal Complaint Committee, 

provided an overview of the committee’s activities of the past year. These 

activities included addressing complaints, conducting awareness campaigns, 

workshops, talk, Nukkad Natak in the college. She shared that the college has 

underwent a Gender Audit which was conducted by the Internal Complaints 

Committee and Women Cell. In a gesture of appreciation, Principal praised the 

commitment and dedication exhibited by the Internal Complaint Committee in 

the Institution. 

Legal advisor of the Internal Complaint Committee, Advocate Uma Chauhan, 

recommended the organization of workshop/seminar for the students to enhance 

their understanding of legal acts pertaining to women’s rights and related issues. 

Dr. Alokdeep, NGO representative, suggested that ICC should collaborate with the 

parents of the students as an outreach initiative. She further suggested to rope in 

parents in the awareness workshop/ session that will be organized in the college. 

This will foster a sense of responsibility and awareness within broader 

community. Advocate Uma also suggested to organize a workshop on RTI Act for 

the students to create awareness regarding it. 

The meeting concluded with a vote of thank by Ms. Kamal Tandon. She thanked 

the Principal and all the members for their time and support. The meeting was 

attended by Dr. Naresh Kamra, Dr. Geeta Gupta, Dr. Dimple, Ms. Santosh Gupta 

and Ms. Sangeeta. 


